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2017 Roundball Winter Classic Tournament  
 
February 10, 2017 
 
On behalf of Surrey City Council, it is my distinct pleasure to 
welcome all the athletes, families and supporters to the 2017 
Roundball Winter Classic Tournament.  
 
The City of Surrey recognizes the tremendous value of being 
active and staying fit through sport and other community 
activities. We are committed to encouraging active living and 
physical fitness and we are proud to support these athletes.  

Roundball has been an essential part of our community and has 
played an important role in mentoring young residents and 
providing them with the necessary tools to flourish in the 
game of basketball and in life.  

The efforts of the Roundball community have been present in 
many initiatives they have undertaken in the past and I would 
like to commend their efforts in providing under privileged 
children the opportunity to change their lives through sports.  

I would also like to thank all the staff, sponsors, and volunteers 
for their efforts in organizing and overseeing this event. 

Thank you for supporting the Roundball community and I hope 
you all enjoy tonight’s event.  

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Hepner 
Mayor 
City of Surrey 
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